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Crews should be aware that the approaches to MEX RWY 05L/R starting at the SMO VOR (IAF) and related missed approach 
and holding patterns procedures have been changed as of 16 May, and that these changes might not be reflected in FMS databases. 

Please consult the latest NOTAMs for information and do not hesitate to query ATC.
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